
IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

ASSESSOR HUDSON MAKES PROPERTY RECORD CARDS 

AVAILABLE ONLINE 
 

Progress doesn’t always come with a price tag. 

 

Brad Hudson, Stone County Assessor, is pleased to announce an update his office has 

added to the county’s website. Property Record Cards can now be viewed on the web. 

 

“This update comes at no cost to the county and it will make the office function more 

efficiently,” Mr. Hudson said. “Property Record Cards are public information and one is 

kept for every parcel of real estate in the county. In the past when a taxpayer wanted to 

view one of these cards they had to either drive to Galena or call the office and have us 

send them a copy of one. Now someone with internet access can log on to 

stonecomogis.com and, after choosing a particular parcel, view and print the card that 

belongs to it.”  

 

Mr. Hudson added that not only will this make things more convenient for taxpayers it 

will also save time in the office. 

 

Taxpayers who have questions about Property Record Cards or who would like assistance 

navigating the website are encouraged to contact the Stone County Assessor’s Office at 

(417) 357-6145. 


